Delcore, Lee R - DNR

From: Sean Cranley <mwenvirocon@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 10:08 AM

To: Delcore, Lee R - DNR

Subject: Heimes Garage 03-30-409382

Hi Lee,

As | mentioned in my phone message of last Friday, | regrettably left out item 14 MWI15 commodity well installation
from the Feb 25th change order request for 45 feet at $17.50/ft.

I'm scheduled to do this drilling on Thursday. Do | need to postpone it? Do you want me to submit a change order
request for approval?

Thanks,

Sean Cranley, P.G.

Midwest Environmental Consulting
N6395 E. Paradise Rd.

Burlington, W1 53105

(262) 237-4351




